
RANGER REPORT 

January 
 
Hello everyone! 

Happy New Year! We hope everyone’s holidays were great ones! Good news here is 
the trout are still biting.  The colder temps have them hitting crawlers, spinners, spoons 
and dough baits. Trout eggs red in color are doing well too.  A friendly reminder that the 
speed limit on the property is 10 mph. On the warmer winter days come on out and 
enjoy a walk around the lake, see all the migratory birds here for the winter. Stop in at 
the bait shop for hot coffee and check out the new merchandise Pat and Robin have 
stocked! NO PETS ALLOWED 
 
December Creel Count: Trout – 297, Bass-3, Catfish-4, Total -304 
 
All Bass Safely returned to the lake. 
 


